
this 15... 

NTNR 
Norman L. Maguire 
434 North Maple 
Albuquerque 
New 1viexico 

Tagt 

December 28, 1951 

Dear ivir. iviaguire, 

This letter will verify the accuracy of your report of the 

reception of KTKR on December 10, 1951 at 0043 am to 

0045 am Pacific Standard Time. 

I checked the information you sent with our station log 

and found it to be correct. Thank you for reporting the 

reception of KTKR. 

We transmit from 12:30-12:45 am Pacific Standard Time on 

the 2nd Monday, at which time you may be interested in 

intercepting our signals. 

KA: PNI 

P.O. Box WW 

Sincerely, 

/(,/ 

Kenneth Aitken, Mgr. 

`Specializing in Special Events' 

500 Watts 1310 KC Phone 5 -3101 


